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Dear Reader,

Wish you a very happy & prosperous New 
Year!

Greetings from KGS

Please find the attached newsletter.

It is our endeavor to include news that would be of interest to 
finance professionals in their professional assignments.

Hope that you benefit from this service.

In this edition-
No Deviation in Book Profits U/s 115JB permitted from Profit & Loss

Account Except Permissible adjustments

Tax Applicability on Data Storage Services -? Cloud Computing?

Bitcoins : A Emerging Currency

Key Managerial Personnel

Component Accounting

Logistics Cost Management

We hope you enjoy reading our latest offering. We would however welcome views/suggestions which 
would help improve the quality of our newsletter further.

Hoping to hear from you anujsomani@kgsomani.com

Happy Reading!
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